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TCH-Sarcee Interchange Update
Construction is underway on the TCH/Sarcee Trail Interchange. During the initial stages of construction, traffic will contin-
ue to move normally and work will take place off of the main roadways. 

Bridge Detour 
As of May 14, drivers will notice a small shift on the eastbound to southbound ramp to a 100-metre stretch of pavement 
that will allow work to begin on a new ramp. The speed limit on this ramp will be 30 km/hour and construction zone speed 
penalties will apply.

For updates on the interchange, visit http://www.trinityhills.ca/update/tchsarcee/.

Construction to begin at Trinity Hills site
Site preparation has been completed on the Trinity Hills developable lands. In parallel, stripping and grading permissions 
have been granted under the rules of Trinity’s Development Agreement with The City of Calgary. As such, we anticipate 
stripping and grading operations to begin shortly.  

We are once again sharing the construction map that highlights the trails outside of the construction boundary that will 
continue to remain open for use at your own risk.  

Access to the trails may be gained from Cougar 
Ridge at the top of the hill as parking areas off of 
Sarcee Trail and Bowfort Road are now closed.  For 
you own safety, we ask that you respect and follow 
all signage. We thank you all for your patience and 
understanding during this time.

Please see the map below for information on access 
points and open trails. A downloadable version is 
also available at www.TrinityHills.ca/update. 
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Supporting our Northern Neighbours
We are thinking of all of those who are evacuated from their homes in Northern Alberta and all of the emergency re-
sponse teams currently fighting the fire and providing crisis response. Trinity Development Group will be donating to the 
Fort McMurray United Way (http://www.fmunitedway.com) to help the community rebuild.

Given the fire risk across Alberta, we ask all Calgarians who enjoy the Paskapoo Slopes to please do so responsibly. 
Please refrain from smoking, campfires, the use of incendiary targets or using any off-road vehicles. 


